
UCO Bank Pensioners’ Association
West Bengal

Registered under Indian Trade Union Act
Affiliated to AIUCBOF, AIUBPF and AIBPRC
23, N . S. Road,(1st Floor) Kolkata – 700001

Phone : 2248 4924
Website : www.ucbpawb.com

Circular No 11/16-17                                                                                  Dated, 8th October.2016

Dear Comrades,

We reproduce hereunder AOUCB Circular No 85/15-18 dt 6th October , 2016 quoting AIUCBOF 
letter to Bank requesting for granting of soft loan to retirees for payment of Group Insurance 
Premium.

     Sd/-/-

( Subrata Sarkar)

General Secretary_

Association of Officers of UCO Bank
(Registered under the Indian Trade Unions Act, 1926)

(Affiliated to All India UCO Bank Officers’ Federation, an affiliate unit of AIBOC)
Regd. Office: UCO Bank, 10, B. T. M. Sarani, Kolkata – 700001

Mailing Address: 2, India Exchange Place, Room 11&12-1st Floor Kolkata 700001
TEL: 033-2262 2006 e-mail: aoucb_wb@yahoo.co.in Website: aoucbwb.com

 Circular No. 85 / 2015-18                                                                  Dated: 6th October, 2016

 TO ALL THE MEMBERS

 Dear Comrade,

 Subject: Soft Loan for payment of Group Insurance Premium by the Retirees

 We reproduce hereunder the full text of Circular No. Com/EC/ 56 /2015-18 dated 5th October, 
2016 wherein the General Secretary, All India UCO Bank Officers’ Federation reproduced the 
full text of Management letter no. Mg/79/2015-18 dated 4th October, 2016 addressed to the 
General Manager, HRM & PSD on the above subject for information of all concerned.
                                                                                                                            Comradely yours, 

(Dipankar Mitra) 
General Secretary

 Quote
 “The premium for Group Insurance Premium for the year 2016-17 for the retirees will be 
debited by the Bank between 15th to 31st October, 2016. The premium payable by the retirees 
may be much higher than that of the last year. Many of the retirees have to solely depend upon 
the pension amount and payment of a higher amount of premium may be a huge burden to 
them. The position will be worse in case of family pensioner and Class IV staff retirees who get 
a very meager pension. The left over pensioner who recently paid full premium for the year 
2015-16 will also face serious financial difficulties. The sufferings will multiply because of 
additional expenditure in the festive month.



 In view of the foregoing we would request the bank to sanction soft loan to the pensioners for 
the premium amount to be repayable in 10 equal installment by debit to the pension account.
 

Yours faithfully

                                                                                                                           Sd

                                                                                                                       S Roy Choudhury
                                                                                                                       General Secretary”

                                                                                                                               Unquote


